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“Carry on bravely.” 
-Saint Zelie Martin 

Upcoming  

Service  

Saturday 

September 28th 

10am-3pm 

Welcome two newest expecting Little Flower Moms! 

Dear Family, Friends and Community,    
Autumn Greetings!  We have had a summer full of blessings at The Little Flower!  
In late July, we were blessed to take a short pilgrimage to Las Cruces, New  
Mexico for the installation of the new Archbishop Peter Baldacchino.  It was a 
very special blessing for The Little Flower and for our moms because as part of 
this journey, we stopped at the Shrine of The Little Flower in Albuquerque to 
pray in front of a relic of St Therese!  It was a holy and beautiful experience for 
our moms!  Having a chance to encounter Christ and witness the Catholic 
Church in this way is something that can not be found in the secular shelters of 
the world!  There are only a small handful of maternity homes in Colorado and 
each one serves the same clientele, but goes about it with a different goal.  Here 
at The Little Flower, our entire mission points toward Christ in all that we do.  It 
is a mission of evangelization and pointing the moms toward eternal life.  We 
saw a clear sign of this in May, when one of our graduate moms passed away 
suddenly.  To think that she was called here beforehand to give life to her baby 
and to have a genuine encounter with Christ is something so very beautiful.  Yes, 
our moms don’t always make the healthiest or wisest decisions, but the experience of living at 
The Little Flower gives them the opportunity to know God’s great  mercy and grace for them.  
This work is not easy and many days it is a very big challenge, but I am humbled and honored 
that God has chosen me, even in my weakness, to lead this mission to love and to serve these 
mothers, whom He has called here.  As supporters of this mission, you have been called by 
God.  The support you give (in all ways) is a sign of the providence and  love of God for our 
moms!  I pray for each and every one of you– our supporters– that you will be blessed with 
God’s abundant graces for your generosity to our Catholic Pro Life mission!  
  

St Therese, The Little Flower, Pray for us! 

Sara Moran, Founder 



PO Box 270181  
Louisville, CO 80027 

(720) 609-2934 
www.littleflowermaternity.org 

 Infant Car Seat (NEW) 

 Diapers & Wipes 

 Baby Strollers 

 Maternity Bathing Suits 

 Paper Towels & Toilet Paper 

 Cleaning Supplies 

 Postage Stamps 

 Printer Paper 

 Grocery Store Gift Cards 

 Restaurant Gift Cards 

Mom Emily with  

Baby Casen Scott 

Born: August 5th 2019 

Administrative Assistant Angela with the Moms! 


